

## North Beckton News



Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to the new school year and I hope you've all had a lovely break. It has been great to see all the children back in school and looking very smart in their uniforms. We have got our Welcome Assemblies coming up it would be great if you could come along to one of these to find out more about what your child will be learning this year. It is also an opportunity to find out about things like homework and PE days as well as meet all the staff working in their year group; there will also be opportunities to ask any questions you might have about the year ahead.

As a staff team, we have spent Monday and Tuesday this week, planning ahead for the upcoming year and we are very excited about the various things that will be happening to support your children with their learning.

Please continue to chat with your class teachers and SLT in the playground each morning and share any concerns and positive things so that we can continue to work together successfully throughout the year.

Regards, Alison Helm: Head Teacher

Starting next week

Come and join us . . .



## O months-4 years

Come and learn with your child
through play and
explore a range of different art
activities that will
support their development. Gain
ideas to take
home to extend your child's learning.

Every Wednesday from September
11th





**Welcome Assemblies:** Please come along *either 9.30am or 5pm* to find out more about your child's new year group, their teachers and the plans for their year ahead.

Year 1 = Thursday 12th Sep Year 4 = Tuesday 17th Sep

Year 2 = Thursday 19th Sep Year 5 = Monday 16th Sep

Year 3 = Thursday 19th Sep Year 6 = Thursday 26th Sep



## DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

## Our Vision at North Beckton . . . .

Please spend sometime talking with your children about what these mean and how they can work towards them in the Autumn Term

We All Belong: With resilience and respect, we are all determined to succeed.

We all try our best Everyone shows respect

Altogether - we are equal Learning together Listening to each other

Being kind and understanding Enjoying friendship Leading the way Open to new ideas No matter what happens, we don't give up

**GO** North Beckton **GO!** 

**Autumn Term Events:** 

W.c Monday 23rd September: Stay and Play Sessions for EYFS Parents

Thursday 10th October: Yr 5 @ British Museum

Friday 11th October: Yr 3 @ Museum of London

Monday 14th October: School photographer in for individual photographs

Weds/Thurs 16th and 17th October: Parents' Evenings

Friday 18th October: Year 3/4 Pre-historic Parents' Afternoon

21st-25th October: Half Term Holiday Friday 20th December School closes for Christmas holidays at 1.30pm



2019-0027476POSoS

Rt Hon Gavin Williamson CBE MF Secretary of State

nctuary Buildings Great Smith Street Westminster London SW1P 3BT tel: 0370 000 2288 www.education.gov.uk/help/contactus

Headteacher, North Beckton Primary School By email: alison.helm@northbeckton.ttlt.academy

August 2019



Thank you for your email of 25 July, about North Beckton Primary School's success in the first ever Royal Academy Young Artists Summer Show.

I was very impressed to learn of your pupils' collective success in entering the show. It is a real achievement and something the whole school can be proud of. I am sure the young artists whose work has been exhibited will take valuable learning from this as they go through education and into adulthood, and I have no doubt this will set a positive example for all the children at your school.

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you, your staff and your pupils and to wish you all the very best in your future endeavours.

I am delighted to share a letter from the Minister for Education about our recent Art success at the Royal Academy of Arts. Well done to all the children involved.

Rt Hon Gavin Williamson CBE MP Secretary of State for Education